
Attention Moore Square Parents:  
 
We are excited to invite you to hear the nationally acclaimed speaker Reggie Dabbs at our very 
own Moore Square Magnet Middle School next Monday, September 19th at 5:30. You won't be 
sorry...just ask your child!  
  
Reggie Dabbs has been speaking to students in public schools for 22 years. He states that 
"Today's generation is facing unparalleled hurts, pressures and choices. If we can heal those 
hurts, help in times of pressure and equip students in their choices, we will have better students 
and a positive school atmosphere." He shares with students often, "You can't change your past, 
but you can change your future. With all that students are facing, we must give them hope. " 
  
After Reggie inspires and uplifts our students on Wednesday, September 14th at a school wide 
assembly, we encourage you as parents and community members to come hear him speak to you 
all and give you tips, tools and resources to help you encourage your child to learn, grow and 
achieve greatness! 
  
Check it out for yourself at http://reggiedabbsonline.com. We look forward to seeing you on 
Monday, September 19th at 5:30. 
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